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   Christmas Enterprise Fayre 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of Global Enterprise week our pupils will be taking part in various enterprise 
activities on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th November with the intention of making a 
wide range of products to sell. 

On the afternoon of Friday 24th November some of the pupils will be selling these 
products in the school's annual Enterprise Fayre to members of the public, parents, 
carers and other pupils. 

We will be selling various Christmas gifts, decorations, food products, jewellery and 
numerous other enterprising gifts which have all been hand made by the pupils. 
Allergen information will be clearly marked. 

Refreshments will also be available to buy in the tearoom area. 

Please note there is a 50p admission fee to attend this event.  

All proceeds from the fayre go to school and are used to subsidise school activities 
and pupil reward trips throughout the academic year. 

For safety reasons, please wait in your vehicle until the car parking opens on the 
yard. Due to the volume of cars on site, we would request that you only park on the 
yard as full access is required to the roundabout for prearranged early pickups.  

The Fayre will take place on Friday 24th November between 1.30pm-3pm. 

It would be wonderful if you could attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Jacqueline Fink 

Teacher/Enterprise Fayre Organiser 


